
“Metamorphosis"
Romans 12:1-2

Pastor Darren Regehr

1.	 God wants to transform us into a new person by  
___________________________________. 
 

2.	 God wants to create metamorphosis in us by  
___________________________________. 
 
 

3.	 God wants to create metamorphosis in us is by 
___________________________________. 
 
 
 

4.	 God wants to create metamorphosis in us is by 
___________________________________. 

If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
6/8	 11:45 am	 Lunch with Candidate 	  
	 1:00 pm	 Q & A with Candidate
	 2:00 pm	 Members meeting to vote
Sermon Time Kids: Jennifer Giza & Gretta 
Monday	 7:00 pm	 Deacon Meeting
6/9	 7:00 pm	 CE Meeting
Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
6/10	
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
6/11	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 6:00 pm	 Youth Group
	Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
6/12	
Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
6/15	 Pastor Randy Stauter
	 Father's Day
Sermon Time Kids:Fikrte & Talitha

This Week at Glory
June 8, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse: Psalm 19:9-11, " the 
fear of the Lord is clean, enduring 
forever; the rules of the Lord are true, 
and righteous altogether. More to be 
desired are they than gold, even much 
fine gold; sweeter also than honey  
and drippings of the honeycomb. 
Moreover, by them is your servant 
warned; in keeping them there is great 
reward." 
2. Family of the Week: Dale & 
Becky Johnson
3. Glory Family: Violet Poppen, 
Judy Pearson, Bob Kangas, Dan 
Midura, Jackie Johnson, Gabe 
Weisleder, Langen Peterson, Josh 
McGuire, Gayle Gilbertson, & 
pastoral search.
4. Those We Care About: 
Alex R, Merl Daniels, Waylon 
Heppner, Dawn Nelson, Diedre 
Anderson, baby Joshua Jay 
Nelson, Loretta Westerlund, and 
Becky & family.
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary: Dan & 
Tina Gibbs, Nigeria
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Navy: PO2 Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan 
& Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

"Metamorphosis"  
1 Peter 2:4-10



Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church:  Afghanistan  
- Sadly, most Afghans have 
never heard the gospel, do not 
know a Christian and have 
been indoctrinated to follow 
Muhammad’s teachings without 
question. Afghan Christians cannot 
worship openlynd evangelism 
is forbidden. Beatings, torture 
and kidnappings are routine for 
Christians. A small number of 
Christians are martyred every year 
in Afghanistan, but their deaths 
generally occur without public 
knowledge. Radical Islam and 
violent tribal political activity 
make the nation a difficult and 
dangerous place for Christians 
to practice their faith. There is, 
nevertheless, a special unity among 
Christians laboring for the gospel 
in Afghanistan. While church 
growth has been slow among 
the more than 40 unique people 
groups, significant Christian 
growth has occurred among the 
Hazara people, and members 
of other people groups are also 
coming to know Christ. 
•	 Pray that Bible translation 

work will make God's Word 
accessible to Afghanistan's 
more than 40 people groups. 

•	 Pray for Christians who have 
remained in the country and 
face extreme persecution from 
the ruling Taliban. 

•	 Pray that many Afghans will 
hear the gospel through social 
media and broadcast sources. 
persecution.com

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Nursery: The Infant/Toddler Nursery 
is located left of the foyer,  past the 

library.Children through age 5 will have 
"Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome 

during the sermon each Sunday. We will 
have a snack, story, and play time. 

Visitation/Encouragement
If you are or know of someone 

who would like home or hospital 
visitation or encouragement, 

please call Connie: 218-851-3768
or Lila: 218-927-3876

Members & Non-Members are welcome 
& encouraged to sign up!     ------->

Hosting Summer Youth 
We are looking for anyone who may like to host 
the youth for a Wednesday (or maybe another 
day) May - August. Beach days, bonfires, 
badminton, a movie night? We are aiming to 
build positive connections within our church 

through multigenerational interaction. 

Please sign up at the Welcome Table for a Wednesday or 
write in a different day of the week that may work for you. 

Opportunities to Serve:

The following positions are still open... 
•	 Church Treasurer
•	 Worship Committee Member

Please see a nominating committee member for more 
information: 

Roy Egstad, Jan Hasselius, or Katie Nix

General Fund May Giving:  $10,672.10
General Fund - Year to Date Giving:  $79,136.10

Annual Expense Budget: $174,929.23

Please remember:
Baby bottles with donations for LAPS are due on 

Father's Day. Please bring them by next Sunday and 
place them in the office.


